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From: David Koch

To: Draft EIS Feedback;

CC:

Subject: Columbia River Crossing Project.
Date: Monday, June 23, 2008 11:25:45 AM
Attachments:

To Whom It Concerns:
| am a licensed real estate broker in Oregon (32 years) and Washington (7 years).

In my opinion it is hard to imagine a project more beneficial to the vitality of the economies of Oregon
and Washington than a viable I-5 crossing for the Columbia River. The positive impact will cross many
boundaries: economic, environmental (stalled traffic pollution), social, and our status as vigorous
metropolitan area.

Thanks you,

David J. (Dave) Koch
Principal Broker, Vice President
RE/MAX equity group, inc.
4800 Meadows Rd., Suite 100
Lake Oswego, OR 97035

Office: 503-635-2660
FAX: 503-636-4732
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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